From: Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: January 7, 2019 5:21 PM
To: Copage, Caitlin GCPE:EX

Subject: NR - (Final).docx

Attachments: NR - South Island Transportation Strategy (Final).docx; ATT00001.txt

Page 02

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

DUPLICATE

From: Sent: Beale, William TRAN:EX

To:

January 7, 2019 3:23 PM Volk, Kevin TRAN:EX

Subject:

Accepted: Update

From: Sent: Beale, William TRAN:EX January 7, 2019 3:23 PM Hockin, Amber PREM:EX Accepted: Weekly Check-in

To: Subject:

Subject: Location:	Vancouver Art Gallery Kevin's office/Conference Call - \$.15,\$.17
Start: End: Show Time As:	Mon 2019-01-07 3:30 PM Mon 2019-01-07 4:00 PM Tentative
Recurrence:	(none)
Organizer:	Volk, Kevin TRAN:EX
Join online meeting https://unite.gov.bc.ca/gov/mee Join by Phone s.15,s.17	e.gov.bc.ca/gov/meet/kevin.volk/NNDW4CBW> t/kevin.volk/NNDW4CBW
	unite.gov.bc.ca/dialin> First online ft.com/r/rlidOC10?clid=1033&p1=4&p2=1041&pc=oc&ver=4&subver=0&bld=7185&bl

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 7, 2019 2:13 PM

To:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject:

Fwd: Interview request

Dean lined up for 3:15/3:30.

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX" < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca>

Date: January 7, 2019 at 2:00:59 PM PST

To: "Beale, William TRAN:EX" < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>, "Sanderson, Melanie

TRAN:EX" < Melanie. Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX" < <u>Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca</u>>, "Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX" < <u>Sonia.Lowe@gov.bc.ca</u>>, "Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX" < <u>Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca</u>>

Subject: Interview request - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Will and Melanie,

Is MLA Dean interested in doing one more interview on the E&N rail corridor and the meeting last week? This reporter from CTV would like to speak with her, if so. Please let us know.

Thanks, Danielle

Reporter

Robert Buffam, Reporter CTV Vancouver Island - Victoria robert.buffam@bellmedia.ca 250-507-6715

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter would like to schedule an interview with MLA Dean about the meeting that happened last week regarding the E&N rail corridor. Note that reporter has already received information about this in background, but did not receive an interview yet.

Background

This is a follow-up to a media request from January 3, 2019.

REQUEST:

Reporter is hoping to get a statement from the Province regarding the E & N rail corridor. He says he gathers the Province met recently with the ICF about this.

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Is the idea of rail on the corridor still alive?
- 2) How much would it cost?
- 3) How much of the corridor would be returned to passenger rail? Just Langford to Victoria? All of it?
- 4) Is an assessment being dove on the viability of rail on the line? If so, how much is that costing?
- 5) Is the Province meeting with ICF soon about this? When? Today?

RESPONSE:

Provided Background

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

Recommendation

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 7, 2019 2:09 PM

To:

Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX

Cc:

Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX; Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX; Grieve,

Chandler GCPE:EX

Subject:

Re: Interview request - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

She likely is. Can I get a drop-deadline?

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

On Jan 7, 2019, at 2:01 PM, Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Will and Melanie,

Is MLA Dean interested in doing one more interview on the E&N rail corridor and the meeting last week? This reporter from CTV would like to speak with her, if so. Please let us know.

Thanks,

Danielle

Reporter

Robert Buffam, Reporter CTV Vancouver Island - Victoria robert.buffam@bellmedia.ca 250-507-6715

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter would like to schedule an interview with MLA Dean about the meeting that happened last week regarding the E&N rail corridor. Note that reporter has already received information about this in background, but did not receive an interview yet.

Background

This is a follow-up to a media request from January 3, 2019.

REQUEST:

Reporter is hoping to get a statement from the Province regarding the E & N rail corridor. He says he gathers the Province met recently with the ICF about this.

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Is the idea of rail on the corridor still alive?
- 2) How much would it cost?

- 3) How much of the corridor would be returned to passenger rail? Just Langford to Victoria? All of it?
- 4) Is an assessment being dove on the viability of rail on the line? If so, how much is that costing?
- 5) Is the Province meeting with ICF soon about this? When? Today?

RESPONSE:

Provided Background

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

Recommendation

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 7, 2019 1:30 PM

To:

Ashley.Wright@tc.gc.ca

Subject:

Meeting

Hi Ashley,

Minister Trevena will be in Montreal for the Council of Provincial Minister's (FPT) Jan 21/22 and I'm wondering if Minister Garneau would be available to meet any time on the 22nd?

Regards,

William Beale Sr MA Transportation (778)677-8958

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 7, 2019 1:29 PM

To:

Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX

Cc:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX; Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX; Pope,

Danielle GCPE:EX; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Subject:

Re: FOR APPROVAL - Media Request - Global - Kater

Approved with the revision

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

On Jan 7, 2019, at 1:17 PM, Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX < Sonia.Lowe@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Yes -this is accurate, according to program staff.

From: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 1:13 PM

To: Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX; Beale, William TRAN:EX; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX Cc: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: FOR APPROVAL - Media Request - Global - Kater

Importance: High

Hoping to revise the first bullet. Can you confirm the below is accurate?

From: Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX

Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 1:06 PM

To: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX < Aileen. Machell@gov.bc.ca >; Beale, William TRAN:EX

<William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX <Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX < Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca>; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX

<Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca>; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX <Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FOR APPROVAL - Media Request - Global - Kater

Hi folks – please see our proposed response to the Global media requests regarding Kater/VTA. This has been approved by ADM Bowman, the Board and ministry staff in the Branch.

Reporter

Richard Zussman, Reporter Global TV | BC richard.zussman@globalnews.ca 250-216-7328

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter has a few questions about Kater, due to this tweet: @TaxiDriversBC: Jan 6 - "VTA has signed an agreement on 4th Jan with 'KATER Ride-Hail' to provide service by newly 15% allotted taxis to VTA

members. Giving taxis to KATER is violation of PTB rules; don't worry KATER owned by politicians! @TranBC @MikeSmythNews @jasjohalbc @HarryBainsSN @mvanhemmen"

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Can Kater operate under PTB rules?
- 2) What restrictions are there for a taxi company to use an app like Kater?
- 3) Does the province need to approve the use of Kater?

Reporter

Keith Baldrey, Reporter Global TV | BC keith.baldrey@globalnews.ca 250-387-1572 c: 250-360-7658 Deadline ASAP

Proposed response:

- The Vancouver Taxi Association (VTA) has informed the Passenger Transportation Branch that it recently entered an agreement with Kater to use its app-based technology in some taxis in the Lower Mainland.
- The Ministry, through the Passenger Transportation Branch, is taking steps to ensure that all current provincial and licensing requirements are met including a regular, government approved safety inspection of the vehicles, insurance that will cover the carrying of paying passengers and compliance with licence boundaries and other requirements until the fall of 2019 when new regulations will come into force that will allow ride-hailing companies to enter the market.
- Between October 2018 and December 2018, the Passenger Transportation Board, an independent tribunal, approved additional taxis to operate in Metro Vancouver. This was a short-term action undertaken by the Board as part of the taxi modernization process to allow taxi companies to increase their taxi fleets by 15%, one of three short-term action items recommended by Dr. Dan Hara to increase the number of taxis on the road to better meet consumer demand. More information is available at: https://www.ptboard.bc.ca/modernization.htm

Kind regards,

Sonia Lowe | Senior Public Affairs Officer

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

Government Communications and Public Engagement

Tel: 250.387.5710 | Mobile: 250.882.6696 | email: sonia.lowe@gov.bc.ca

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 7, 2019 1:09 PM

To:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject:

Fwd: NR - South Island Transportation Strategy

Attachments:

NR - South Island Transportation Strategy (Final).docx; ATT00001.htm

William Beale Sr MA Transportation

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX" < Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca>

Date: January 7, 2019 at 12:18:56 PM PST

To: "Beale, William TRAN:EX" < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca >, "Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX" < Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca >, "Stone, Lynne TRAN: EX" < Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca > Cc: "Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX" < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca >, "Lowe, Sonia GCPE:EX" < Sonia.Lowe@gov.bc.ca >, "Flood, Leanne GCPE:EX" < Leanne.Flood@gov.bc.ca >, "Pope, Danielle

GCPE:EX" < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: NR - South Island Transportation Strategy

Hi Will, Melanie and Lynne- as promised, here is the NR that is slated for Wednesday morning. We got the Minister's quote signed off before Christmas, so we are good on the quote.

Please take a look & let us know if you are good with the NR overall.

Chandler is working on the key message/ QA document and he is also asking Janelle for an updated briefing note too.

We will send you those items as soon as we have them.

Also, we are good with the idea of having MLA Mitzi Dean take some media on this one as well as Janelle.

Thanks!

Lisanne Bowness | Communications Manager

Government Communications and Public Engagement

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

Direct: 250-356-7707 Cell: 250-889-1336

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 4, 2019 3:17 PM

To:

Dean.MLA, Mitzi LASS:EX; Dean, Mitzi FIN:EX

Cc:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject:

Fwd: INTERVIEW REQUEST (#2) - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Hi Mitzi,

Contact details are below:

Hi Will, please have MLA Dean call the reporter as soon as possible. He is available now. Reporter Karl Yu is at: 250-734-4628.

Thanks. Danielle

Danielle Pope | Media Relations

Government Communications and Public Engagement

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

Telephone: 250-356-8241 | Mobile: 778-679-0133

Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca

Subject: INTERVIEW REQUEST (#2) - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Hi Will and Melanie,

We have another request in follow up on the E & N rail corridor. This reporter was sent the main messaging yesterday, but has the below follow-up questions. We recommend having MLA Dean call this reporter in Nanaimo back for a quick interview. Can you confirm if she can do this? Contact number for reporter Karl Yu is: 250-734-4628.

Thanks, Danielle

Reporter

Karl Yu, Reporter Nanaimo News Bulletin reporter@nanaimobulletin.com 250-734-4628

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter has the following follow-up questions:

- -Will you seek an engineering firm or some similar entity to do the assessment?
- -If so, will there be a request for proposal process of some sort?
- -I know you said no dollar amounts are available, but what has been spent on similar assessments in the past?
- -You mentioned continued discussion in the coming months. Are there any future meetings planned?
- -Might the federal government get involved somehow?

Background

This is a follow-up to a media request from January 3, 2019.

REQUEST:

Reporter is hoping to get a statement from the Province regarding the E & N rail corridor. He says he gathers the Province met recently with the ICF about this.

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Is the idea of rail on the corridor still alive?
- 2) How much would it cost?
- 3) How much of the corridor would be returned to passenger rail? Just Langford to Victoria? All of it?
- 4) Is an assessment being dove on the viability of rail on the line? If so, how much is that costing?
- 5) Is the Province meeting with ICF soon about this? When? Today?

RESPONSE:

Provided Background

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

Recommendation

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 4, 2019 2:59 PM

To:

Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX; Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX

Subject:

RE: INTERVIEW REQUEST (#2) - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Interview went well, no surprises. Stuck with the messaging provided.

Do we have the time when this would air?

Thanks,

Will.

From: Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX Sent: January 4, 2019 2:55 PM

To: Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX < Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>; Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca> Cc: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX < Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca>; Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca>;

Robb, Katie GCPE:EX <Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: INTERVIEW REQUEST (#2) - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Will and Melanie - can we confirm if MLA Dean can do this interview?

Danielle Pope | Media Relations

Government Communications and Public Engagement

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

Telephone: 250-356-8241 | Mobile: 778-679-0133

Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca

From: Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX

Sent: Friday, January 4, 2019 1:18 PM

To: Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX; Beale, William TRAN:EX

Cc: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX; Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX; Robb, Katie GCPE:EX

Subject: INTERVIEW REQUEST (#2) - TRAN Follow-up Media Request: E & N rail corridor

Hi Will and Melanie,

We have another request in follow up on the E & N rail corridor. This reporter was sent the main messaging yesterday, but has the below follow-up questions. We recommend having MLA Dean call this reporter in **Nanaimo** back for a quick interview. Can you confirm if she can do this? Contact number for reporter Karl Yu is: 250-734-4628.

Thanks, Danielle

Reporter

Karl Yu, Reporter Nanaimo News Bulletin reporter@nanaimobulletin.com 250-734-4628

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter has the following follow-up questions:

- -Will you seek an engineering firm or some similar entity to do the assessment?
- -If so, will there be a request for proposal process of some sort?
- -I know you said no dollar amounts are available, but what has been spent on similar assessments in the past?
- -You mentioned continued discussion in the coming months. Are there any future meetings planned?
- -Might the federal government get involved somehow?

Background

This is a follow-up to a media request from January 3, 2019.

REQUEST:

Reporter is hoping to get a statement from the Province regarding the E & N rail corridor. He says he gathers the Province met recently with the ICF about this.

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Is the idea of rail on the corridor still alive?
- 2) How much would it cost?
- How much of the corridor would be returned to passenger rail? Just Langford to Victoria? All of it?
- 4) Is an assessment being dove on the viability of rail on the line? If so, how much is that costing?
- 5) Is the Province meeting with ICF soon about this? When? Today?

RESPONSE:

Provided Background

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

Recommendation

Subject:

BC Ferries

Location:

306

Start:

Tue 2019-01-08 1:00 PM

End:

Tue 2019-01-08 2:00 PM

Show Time As:

Tentative

Recurrence:

(none)

Organizer:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

When: Jan. 8th @ 1PM

Where: Room 306 (Minister's Office)

Who: Will Beale, Aileen Machell, Don Zadravec, Jon Robinson

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 4, 2019 12:07 PM Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject:

FW: Taxi

6 mos from the close of the application process put the deadline at Feb 15th

From: Haywood, Steven TRAN:EX Sent: January 4, 2019 11:48 AM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Taxi

Hi Will,

Regarding your query yesterday afternoon, information below directly from the PT Board staff:

The PT Board has approved 430 taxis of 440 requested under taxi modernization. Some companies asked for more vehicles than they were entitled to under the 15% policy.

Conventional taxis (sedans) must be activated within 3 months of receiving approvals while wheelchair accessible taxis must be activated within 6 months of receiving approval.

Thanks Steve

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 4, 2019 11:46 AM

To:

Dean, Mitzi FIN:EX; Dean.MLA, Mitzi LASS:EX

Cc:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX FW: INTERVIEW REQUEST:

Subject: Attachments:

IN E&N Corridor for proposed Victoria commuter service.docx

Hi MLA Dean,

Below are the details for the interview as well as the statement MOTI sent to media yesterday. I have also attached is the latest issues note for the corridor.

Thank you.

William

Interview details:

- Pre-tape (about 5 min)
- Preferred time 1:15 PM
- Call-in number: 250-360-2227
- Host: Robyn Burns

Attached is the list of guests for Dec. 10, 2018 roundtable and the IN for the E&N.

Below is the message we sent yesterday to media re: the meeting. I also pulled out Malahat secondary route messaging we are using this week - in case the interview goes there.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Cheers,

Chandler

E&N Messaging

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

Malahat Secondary Route

This Government understands that people on southern Vancouver Island are tired of talking about solutions for the Malahat. They want to see action. And they want to see it now.

Our Government continues to work with all stakeholders, including the Capital Regional District (CRD), to ensure all possible detour options for the Malahat are being explored and environmental, First Nations, and local community interests are understood.

The ministry anticipates sharing more information on this ongoing work in the very near future.

From: "Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX" < Danielle Pope@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Friday, January 4, 2019 at 11:02 AM

To: "Beale, William TRAN:EX" < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca >, "Robb, Katie GCPE:EX"

<Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX" < Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca >, "Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX"

< Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca>, "Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX" < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: INTERVIEW REQUEST: TRAN Media Request: E&N Rail - Interview request

Here are the call in details for MLA Dean:

Interview details:

- Pre-tape (about 5 min)
- Preferred time 1:15 PM
- Call-in number: 250-360-2227
- Host: Robyn Burns

Reporter

Megan Thomas, Reporter CBC - Victoria megan.thomas@cbc.ca 250-414-4707 c: 250-661-6185

Deadline Friday, January 4, 2019 12:00 PM

Request

Reporter would like to speak with Minister or an alternate about the latest on the E&N Rail developments, for today's afternoon show. In mind of the recent meeting, the Island Corridor Foundation was on yesterday and filled CBC in on the details of the meeting, but reporter would like Province to speak about how much closer (if at all) it is to having something operating on that line.

Interview details:

- Pre-tape (about 5 min) Flexible time between 1:00 PM 2:30 PM

Background

Recommendation

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: January 4, 2019 11:45 AM
To: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject: E&N Corridor Roundtable Discussion - RSVP Responses.docx

Attachments: E&N Corridor Roundtable Discussion - RSVP Responses.docx; ATT00001.txt

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 4, 2019 11:39 AM Beale, William TRAN:EX

To: Subject:

Fwd: INTERVIEW REQUEST: TRAN Media Request: E&N Rail - Interview request

Hi MLA Dean,

Below are the interview details, the most recent statement that government issued to media and as well, I have attached the key messages and issues note.

Thank you,

William

Interview details:

- Pre-tape (about 5 min)
- Preferred time 1:15 PM
- Call-in number: 250-360-2227
- Host: Robyn Burns

Reporter

Megan Thomas, Reporter CBC - Victoria megan.thomas@cbc.ca 250-414-4707 c: 250-661-6185

Deadline Friday, January 4, 2019 12:00 PM

Request

Reporter would like to speak with Minister or an alternate about the latest on the E&N Rail developments, for today's afternoon show. In mind of the recent meeting, the Island Corridor Foundation was on yesterday and filled CBC in on the details of the meeting, but reporter would like Province to speak about how much closer (if at all) it is to having something operating on that line.

MOTI statement:

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Volk, Kevin TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 5:44 PM

Subject:

Accepted: Vancouver Art Gallery

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 4:25 PM

To:

Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Cc:

Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX; Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX; Robb,

Katie GCPE:EX; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX; Bhatti, Ashok A TRAN:EX

Subject:

Re: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

Approved

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

On Jan 3, 2019, at 4:23 PM, Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX < Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

I am fine with it - can we send to the reporter?

From: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 4:23 PM

To: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX; Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX; Beale, William TRAN:EX; Sanderson, Melanie

TRAN:EX

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX; Bhatti, Ashok A TRAN:EX

Subject: RE: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

Will has confirmed the highlighted section. Is everyone ok with this?

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF, and funded by the Province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 3:52 PM

To: Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca >; Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

<<u>Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Beale, William TRAN:EX <<u>William.Beale@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX <<u>Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca</u>>

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca >; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca >; Bhatti, Ashok A TRAN:EX < Ashok.Bhatti@gov.bc.ca >

Subject: RE: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

With a quick copy edit it's fine by me - over to Min office

From: Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 3:49 PM

To: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX; Beale, William TRAN:EX; Sanderson, Melanie

TRAN: EX

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX; Bhatti, Ashok A TRAN:EX

Subject: Re: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

Ok - I just spoke with Ashok – now CC'd – and we came up with the following highlighted.

Will – does this work? Thx everyone

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be led by the Province in close collaboration with local First Nations and the ICF.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From: "Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX" < Aileen. Machell@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Thursday, January 3, 2019 at 2:47 PM

To: "Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX" < Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca>, "Beale, William TRAN:EX" < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>, "Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX" < Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Robb, Katie GCPE:EX" < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca >, "Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX"

<Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca>, "Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX" <Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

Here are my suggested edits. Can you confirm if the highlighted section is accurate?

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of

the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

in the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be funded by the province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 2:29 PM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX < <u>William.Beale@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX < <u>Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX < <u>Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca</u>>

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca >; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca >;

Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

As mentioned, 2 requests on E&N – over to you for approval/ signoff please – thanks!

Reporter

Robert Buffam, Reporter CTV Vancouver Island - Victoria robert.buffam@bellmedia.ca 250-507-6715

Deadline ASAP

Request

Reporter is hoping to get a statement from the Province regarding the E & N rail corridor. He says he gathers the Province met recently with the ICF about this.

QUESTIONS:

- 1) Is the idea of rail on the corridor still alive?
- 2) How much would it cost?
- 3) How much of the corridor would be returned to passenger rail? Just Langford to Victoria? All of it?
- 4) Is an assessment being dove on the viability of rail on the line? If so, how much is that costing?
- 5) Is the Province meeting with ICF soon about this? When? Today?

This is what the reporter is referring to - on the Island Corridor Foundation website: http://www.islandrail.ca/update-from-icf-ceo-larry-stevenson/

He wants to know - what is the Province's position on the E&N line? And did the Province commit to a track and bridge assessment as it says on the website?

Recommendation

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to openly discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island.

This discussion marked a progressive step forward in ensuring that major stakeholders along the corridor have their voices heard and also understand differing viewpoints and perspectives.

The ministry is taking the ideas and information discussed at this meeting and is looking forward to sharing opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months.

In the short term, the ministry will continue to work with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to work towards an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From: Sent: To: Subject	:	Beale, William TRAN:EX January 3, 2019 4:25 PM Waters, Leah TRAN:EX Fwd: Meeting request [LYFT]	
Hi Leah,	,		
Can you	coordinate pls?		
Thanks			
William Sr MA T	Beale ransportation		
Begin fo	orwarded message:		
	From: Eden Toth < eden@Date: January 3, 2019 at To: "Beale, William TRAN Subject: Re: Meeting req	3:56:47 PM PST :EX" < <u>William.Beale@gov.bc.ca</u> >	
	That would be great. Tha	nks, William!	
	Can you remind me what	your room number is?	
1	Best, Eden		
	On Thu, Jan 3, 2019 at 1:	36 PM Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca > wrote:	
111111111111111111111111111111111111111	Hi Eden,		
	How does 1pm work for	Traci on the 8 th ?	
	Regards,		
	William		
	From: Eden Toth <eden< td=""><td>@ascenter com></td><td></td></eden<>	@ascenter com>	

Sent: January 3, 2019 1:09 PM

To: Transportation, Minister TRAN:EX < Minister.Transportation@gov.bc.ca > Cc: Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca > Subject: Re: Meeting request [LYFT]
Good afternoon!
I'm following up on this meeting request for MA Will Beale for Tuesday, January 8th. Would Mr Beale be available at any time for a meeting with Traci Lee, Senior Public Policy Manager at Lyft, on that date?
Thank you very much.
Eden Toth
<u>250-920-5900</u>
On Mon, Dec 10, 2018 at 5:20 PM Eden Toth < eden@ascentgr.com > wrote:
Good afternoon Mr. Beale,
Traci Lee, Senior Public Policy Manager at Lyft, will be in Victoria on January 8th and is requesting a meeting with you.
Please let me know if your schedule allows!
Have a great day,
Eden Toth
<u>250-920-5900</u>

--

Eden Toth

...

Eden Toth

--

Eden Toth

The first of the second section of the section of t			
From:	Beale, William TRAN:EX		
Sent:	January 3, 2019 3:26 PM		
To:	Robb, Katie GCPE:EX		
Cc:	Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX; Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX; Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX; Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX		
Subject:	Re: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response		
<i>f</i>			
Unfortunately th	ose who were in the meeting are not available.		
William Beale Sr MA Transporta	ation		
On Jan 3, 2019, a	at 3:21 PM, Robb, Katie GCPE:EX < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca > wrote:		
I had the expectat	same thought on that line and recommend we remove it at this point so as not to set false ion.		
	nications Director Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure nent Communications & Public Engagement		
On Jan 3,	On Jan 3, 2019, at 3:20 PM, Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX < Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca > wrote:		
H	Hey all,		
c t	This looks good. The one line I am not sure about is "This work will be funding by the province" as I am not sure what exactly was discussed between MCT, MO and ICF during the Dec. 21 phone call. Do we need that line? I guess it does imply that we will be lead on any review/study.		
Ţ	anelle – who was on the call – and our lead programs on this file is out of office today.		
7	The rest is accurate.		
т	Thoughts?		
C	Cheers,		
C	Chandler		

From: "Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX" < Aileen.Machell@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Thursday, January 3, 2019 at 2:47 PM

To: "Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX" < Lisanne.Bowness@gov.bc.ca >, "Beale, William

TRAN:EX" < <u>William.Beale@gov.bc.ca</u>>, "Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX" < Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: "Robb, Katie GCPE:EX" < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca, "Pope, Danielle GCPE:EX" < Danielle.Pope@gov.bc.ca, "Grieve, Chandler GCPE:EX"

<Chandler.Grieve@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: For approval please - E&N Corridor Response

In December, 2018, the ministry was a part of a historic roundtable meeting, bringing together the Premier, First Nations, local decision makers and the Island Corridor Foundation (ICF) to discuss the future of the E&N corridor on Vancouver Island. The government is committed to finding the best use of the corridor so that people on Vancouver Island can get moving more quickly and reliably. It was clear from the meeting that people are eager to see the corridor used to get people moving.

The ministry is taking the ideas and input received during this productive meeting and will provide opportunities for continued discussion in the coming months. In the short term, the ministry is working with the ICF, who own and operate the land, to develop an updated engineering assessment of the corridor and explore the best action moving forward. This work will be funded by the province.

As the details of the engineering assessment are still in the discussion phase, no dollar amounts are available at this time.

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 2:19 PM Plamondon, Lea TRAN:EX

Subject:

RE: New FOI Request - Fee Estimate Due: Jan 8 | TRA-2019-90003 | All communications

between staff in the MO and the DMO and s.22

No records

From: Plamondon, Lea TRAN:EX Sent: January 2, 2019 2:33 PM

To: Papadopoulos, James TRAN:EX < James, Papadopoulos@gov.bc.ca>; Beale, William TRAN:EX

<William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX <Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>; Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX

<Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca>; Waters, Leah TRAN:EX <Leah.Waters@gov.bc.ca>; Leverman, Charly TRAN:EX

<Charly.Leverman@gov.bc.ca>; Middleton, Cindy TRAN:EX <Cindy.Middleton@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Lewthwaite, Jennifer TRAN:EX < Jennifer.Lewthwaite@gov.bc.ca>; Smith, Victoria TRAN:EX

<Victoria.Smith@gov.bc.ca>; Anthony, Julia TRAN:EX <Julia.Anthony@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: FW: New FOI Request - Fee Estimate Due: Jan 8 | TRA-2019-90003 | All communications between staff in the

MO and the DMO and \$.22

Good afternoon:

Please let me know if you have any responsive records.

Thank you

Lea Plamondon

Manager, Divisional Operations Finance and Management Services Division Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 778 974-5310

From: MTI FOI REQUESTS TRAN:EX Sent: January 2, 2019 2:06 PM

To: Plamondon, Lea TRAN:EX <Lea.Plamondon@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Lewthwaite, Jennifer TRAN:EX < Jennifer.Lewthwaite@gov.bc.ca>; MTI FOI REQUESTS TRAN:EX

<mtifoirequests@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: New FOI Request - Fee Estimate Due: Jan 8 | TRA-2019-90003 | All communications between staff in the MO

and the DMO and S.22

Good afternoon,

We've received a new FOI request from a Political Party as an applicant seeking the following records:

All communications between staff in the Ministers Office and the Deputy Ministers Office and S.22

(Date Range

for Record Search: From 05/01/2018 To 08/31/2018)

Similar requests: LBR-2019-90001 and OOP-2019-90002

Please complete the fee estimate below:

	1.	Will you have responsive records? Y/N			
	2	If yes? How much time in hours? (best guess**)* ** Note: if more than 3 hours, please provide rationale below:			
	3.	Approximate number of pages? (5, 50, 500)			
	4.	Are you aware of any other program areas or other public bodies that should be advised of this FOI? If yes, please provide			
The	e fee	estimate is due by January 8 th . If advised by MTI FOI 'no fee', records are due by January 15 th .			
The	e LD	D is <u>February 13th.</u>			
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know if I can be of assistance.					

Michelle Tang | Information Analyst Information Management & Privacy

Thank you,

Information Management Branch Ministry of Transportation & Infrastructure 5B 940 Blanshard Street Victoria BC V8W 9T5

(778) 698-3083 (please dial all 10 digits)

Visit our website at FOI TRANnet

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 2:04 PM Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject:

Decals-v2.pdf

Attachments:

Decals-v2.pdf; ATT00001.txt

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX
Sent: January 3, 2019 2:01 PM
To: Machell, Aileen GCPE:EX

Subject: Frame

Attachments: Message Frame Coastal Ferry Services review.docx; ATT00001.txt

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 1:45 PM

To: Subject: Waters, Leah TRAN:EX BCF meeting

Happy New Year Leah!

Can you please set up a meeting for myself, Jon Robinson in the CoS's office, Don Zadravec, and Aileen Machell for sometime next week (tues/wed)? We can use the Minster's office.

Thank you,

William

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 1:40 PM

To:

Plamondon, Lea TRAN:EX

Cc:

Waters, Leah TRAN:EX

Subject:

FW: Summary

Hi Lea,

Can you please have a summary on the joint Federal/Provincial work on Transit completed for me?

If a similar requests comes in from IGRS please disregard mine.

Thank you,

Will

From: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX Sent: January 3, 2019 1:32 PM

To: Yuma Morisho, Okenge IGRS:EX < Okenge. Yuma Morisho@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Wright, Don J. PREM:EX <Don.J.Wright@gov.bc.ca>; Beale, William TRAN:EX <William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>; MacDonald, Alex MMHA:EX <Alex.MacDonald@gov.bc.ca>; Singh, Jasmyn HLTH:EX <Jasmyn.Singh@gov.bc.ca>; Ashbourne, Craig MAH:EX <Craig.Ashbourne@gov.bc.ca>; Wade, Debbie PREM:EX <Debbie.Wade@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Visit to Ottawa

Okenge, S.22 but have asked my colleague in the PMO to organize some meetings on current topics. I hope to see Gerry Butts as well. In preparation for the meeting, I would appreciate a short summary of progress on three fronts:

- Any intergovernmental issues that may arise;
- The status of our joint work on infrastructure, particularly transit (I hope to meet the Minister's chief of staff);
- Matters related to the opioid crisis, in particular the proposed opioid initiatives sought by Vancouver and some other municipalities.

Thanks for your assistance

Geoff

	From: Sent: To: Subject:	Beale, William TRAN:EX January 3, 2019 1:36 PM 'Eden Toth' RE: Meeting request [LYFT]		4			
大江 大山村 不大日本 日本の本の 日本日	Hi Eden,			4			
	How does 1pm work for Traci on	the 8 th ?					
	Regards,			, # ()			
A	William						
	From: Eden Toth <eden@ascentgr.com> Sent: January 3, 2019 1:09 PM To: Transportation, Minister TRAN:EX <minister.transportation@gov.bc.ca> Cc: Beale, William TRAN:EX <william.beale@gov.bc.ca> Subject: Re: Meeting request [LYFT]</william.beale@gov.bc.ca></minister.transportation@gov.bc.ca></eden@ascentgr.com>						
Good afternoon!							
	I'm following up on this meeting request for MA Will Beale for Tuesday, January 8th. Would Mr Beale be available at any time for a meeting with Traci Lee, Senior Public Policy Manager at Lyft, on that date?						
	Thank you very much.						
	Eden Toth 250-920-5900						
On Mon, Dec 10, 2018 at 5:20 PM Eden Toth < eden@ascentgr.com > wrote: Good afternoon Mr. Beale,							
Traci Lee, Senior Public Policy Manager at Lyft, will be in Victoria on January 8th and is requesting a meeting with							
Please let me know if your schedule allows!							
and descriptions of the last one	Have a great day,						
Marinion Articularios (ABMACO SOLETO PALLOS	Eden Toth 250-920-5900						
THE STATE OF THE S	Eden Toth						
	 Eden Toth						

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX
Sent: January 3, 2019 1:30 PM

To: Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Subject: FW: IN

Attachments: IN Ride-hailing - General.docx

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 1:29 PM

To:

Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Subject:

RE: IN

Thanks!

From: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX Sent: January 3, 2019 1:28 PM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX <William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: IN

For sure -here you go:

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 1:26 PM

To: Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Subject: IN

Hi Lisanne,

Can you please send along the most current IN for taxi modernization/ride hail? Thanks!

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 1:26 PM

To:

'Bélanger4, Mathieu (INFC)'

Subject:

RE: White Rock Pier

That works well for me. Speak to you then.

William

From: Bélanger4, Mathieu (INFC) <mathieu.belanger4@canada.ca>

Sent: January 3, 2019 1:24 PM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: White Rock Pier

Hi William,

I'll be back in Ottawa tonight. Can I call you tomorrow around 11AM EST?

Envoyé de mon iPhone

Le 3 janv. 2019 à 15:28, Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca > a écrit :

Hi Mathieu,

My name is William Beale and I'm the Sr MA for Transportation Minister Claire Trevena. I would like to follow up with you regarding a conversation Minister Trevena and Minister Champagne had regarding the rebuilding of the White Rock Pier. Please let me know when is a convenient time for you to chat?

Thank you,

William Beale (778) 677-8958

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 1:26 PM Bowness, Lisanne GCPE:EX

Subject:

IN

Hi Lisanne,

Can you please send along the most current IN for taxi modernization/ride hail? Thanks!

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 1:24 PM Cheevers, Michael LBR:EX

Subject:

FW: Note

Attachments:

Section notes_FINAL DRAFT_PTAA_2018_Nov_13_2018_For Cab Ops.pdf

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 3, 2019 1:23 PM Zaharia, Sarah GCPE:EX

Subject:

RE: Building for the Future conference

Great, speak to you soon.

From: Zaharia, Sarah GCPE:EX Sent: January 3, 2019 1:15 PM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: Building for the Future conference

Thanks Will - after 3:30 today should work, if not I'll get you first thing tomorrow am.

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: Thursday, January 3, 2019 12:15 PM

To: Zaharia, Sarah GCPE:EX; Papadopoulos, James TRAN:EX

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX

Subject: RE: Building for the Future conference

Hi Sarah,

I'm available anytime before 2:30 and after 3:30 today, and anytime tomorrow.

Cheers,

Will

From: Zaharia, Sarah GCPE:EX Sent: January 2, 2019 2:37 PM

To: Papadopoulos, James TRAN:EX < <u>James Papadopoulos@gov.bc.ca</u>>; Beale, William TRAN:EX

<William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Robb, Katie GCPE:EX < Katie.Robb@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: FW: Building for the Future conference

I will need some direction from the MO on the final details of this - please let me know when we can connect.

From: Corry Anderson-Fennell [mailto:corry@bcbuildingtrades.org]

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 2:11 PM

To: Zaharia, Sarah GCPE:EX

Subject: Building for the Future conference

Hi Sarah,

Happy New Year!

s.22

I wanted to touch base with you since s.22

There are some outstanding tasks that are on my plate for our upcoming Building for the Future conference on Jan. 25.

I've listed the items below and I am hoping you can provide feedback for each. Urgently, we need to get our moderators pinned down.

- Claire Trevena and Melanie Mark are both on the agenda to provide remarks from government. Can you please
 confirm whether there needs to be any action on our part for these items? Can I assume both ministers will
 have prepared speeches? We will also need short bios for the program.
- 2. Vicki Willow is set to provide an overview of the Community Benefits Framework. We will need her bio and photo for the program. If you can share with me her email, I'll have our event planner, Nancy Antolcic, get in touch. Nancy will also want any PowerPoints or notes that Vicki wants to present/distribute.
- 3. We need moderators for the two panel presentations. We are suggesting S.13,S.22 S.13.S.22 If you are amenable to these folks as moderators, we will approach as to their availability.

Since Jan. 25 is fast approaching and there is still a lot of work to do, is it possible for you to let me know particularly about the moderators by end of day tomorrow?

Thanks, Sarah!



Corry Anderson-Fennell, Director of Communications
BC Building Trades Council
#207 – 88 Tenth Street
New Westminster, BC, V3M 6H8
T: 778-397-2220 F: 778-397-2250 E: corry@bcbuildingtrades.org



This email and any attachments may be confidentful or legally privileged. If you received this message in error or are not the injerted recipient, please destroy the e-mail message and any attachments or copies.

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 3, 2019 12:28 PM

To:

'McCloskey, Shane'

Subject:

RE: Taskforce on Schoolbus Safety

Hi Shane,

Thank you very much for your letter and email. I will ensure that Minister Trevena reviews on her return from the holidays.

Regards,

William

From: McCloskey, Shane <shane.mccloskey@tc.gc.ca>

Sent: January 2, 2019 8:41 AM

To: Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Wright, Ashley <Ashley.Wright@tc.gc.ca> Subject: Taskforce on Schoolbus Safety

Hi William,

I wanted to flag for you a letter (attached) that Minister Garneau sent to your Minister the week before last about the creation of a taskforce on schoolbus safety. As you know, any solutions require federal, provincial and territorial collaboration and Minister Garneau wants this to be a key topic of discussion at the meeting of transportation ministers at the end of January.

Minister Garneau hopes that Minister Trevena shares his enthusiasm, and that Ministers can speak of effective and timeline measures that can be put in place to address this important issue.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Happy New Year,

Shane McCloskey

Senior Policy Advisor | Conseiller principal en politiques Office of the Hon. Marc Garneau | Cabinet de l'Hon. Marc Garneau Minister of Transport | Ministre des transports 2957-330 rue Sparks Street (XA), Ottawa ON K1A 0N5

shane.mccloskey@tc.gc.ca

613-991-0700 Telephone | Téléphone

613-716-5402 Cell Phone | Téléphone cellulaire

From: Sent: Beale, William TRAN;EX January 3, 2019 12:25 PM

To:

'mathieu.belanger4@canada.ca'

Subject:

White Rock Pier

Hi Mathieu,

My name is William Beale and I'm the Sr MA for Transportation Minister Claire Trevena. I would like to follow up with you regarding a conversation Minister Trevena and Minister Champagne had regarding the rebuilding of the White Rock Pier. Please let me know when is a convenient time for you to chat?

Thank you,

William Beale (778) 677-8958

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX
Sent: January 3, 2019 11:04 AM
To: contact.us@mckvets.com

Subject: Sailor's eye

Attachments: image1.jpeg; image2.jpeg; ATT00001.txt; image3.jpeg; ATT00002.txt; image4.jpeg;

ATT00003.txt

beale, Wilhall TRANCA					
From: Sent: To: Subject: Thanks!	Beale, William TRAN:EX January 2, 2019 4:17 PM Eso, Michael AEST:EX Re: conference				
William Beale Sr MA Transpo					
On Jan 2, 201	9, at 4:03 PM, Eso, Michael AEST:EX < Michael. Eso@gov.bc.ca > wrote:				
Ні. На	appy New Years to you as well.				
No iss	sues with John.				
Cheer	rs, Mike.				
Sent f	from my iPhone				
On Jai	n 2, 2019, at 3:31 PM, Beale, William TRAN:EX < William.Beale@gov.bc.ca > wrote:				
	Hey Mike, Happy New Year.				
	Any concerns with \$.22 If the name doesn't ring a bell do you know someone who might be familiar with him?				
	Cheers,				
The second secon	Subject: Building for the Future conference				
and rectar entry.	Hi Sarah,				
	Happy New Year!				
	s.22 . I wanted to touch base with you since s.22 . There are some outstanding tasks that are on my plate for our upcoming Building for the Future conference on Jan. 25. I've listed the items below and I am hoping you can provide feedback for each. Urgently, we need to get our moderators pinned down.				
	41				

 Claire Trevena and Melanie Mark are both on the agenda to provide remarks from government. Can you please confirm whether there needs to be any action on our part for these items? Can I assume both ministers will have prepared speeches? We will also need short bios for the program.

- Vicki Willow is set to provide an overview of the Community Benefits
 Framework. We will need her bio and photo for the program. If you can share
 with me her email, I'll have our event planner, Nancy Antolcic, get in touch.
 Nancy will also want any PowerPoints or notes that Vicki wants to
 present/distribute.
- We need moderators for the two panel presentations. We are suggesting S.13,S.
 S.13,S.22
 Vancouver. If you are amenable to these folks as moderators, we will approach
 as to their availability.

Since Jan. 25 is fast approaching and there is still a lot of work to do, is it possible for you to let me know particularly about the moderators by end of day tomorrow?

Thanks, Sarah!

Corry Anderson-Fennell, Director of Communications

BC Building Trades Council

#207 - 88 Tenth Street

<image001.jpg> New Westminster, BC, V3M 6H8

T: 778-397-2220 F: 778-397-2250 E: corry@bcbuildingtrades.org

<mage002.png> <image003.png> <image004.png>

This email and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged. If you received this message in error or are not the intended recipient, please destroy the e-mail message and any attachments or copies.

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 2, 2019 3:41 PM

To:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Subject:

FW: Meeting

----Original Message----

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX Sent: November 30, 2018 2:07 PM

To: Renneberg, Tim FLNR:EX <Tim.Renneberg@gov.bc.ca>; Sas, Jonathan IRR:EX <Jonathan.Sas@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Meeting

Gentlemen,

Heads up I've requested a meeting with our Minister's regarding forest service roads accessing First Nations communities.

Might be worth a quick chat on this before the Ministers sit down.

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent: To: January 2, 2019 3:40 PM Beale, William TRAN:EX

Subject:

FW: Contact

----Original Message----

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX Sent: December 5, 2018 1:12 PM

To: Soloducha, Danielle TRAN:EX < Danielle.Soloducha@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Contact

Hi Danielle,

Thank for everything last week.

Can you remind me if you forwarded along that contact information for the Chief who was looking for federal funding?

Thanks

William Beale Sr MA Transportation

From:

Beale, William TRAN:EX

Sent:

January 2, 2019 3:36 PM Beale, William TRAN:EX

To: Subject:

FW: for attention

From: Beale, William TRAN:EX Sent: December 14, 2018 10:43 AM

To: Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX < Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Papadopoulos, James TRAN:EX < James.Papadopoulos@gov.bc.ca>; Sanderson, Melanie TRAN:EX

<Melanie.Sanderson@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: Re: for attention

Thanks Lynne, I'll draft a response.

William Beale

Sr MA Transportation

On Dec 14, 2018, at 10:32 AM, Stone, Lynne TRAN:EX < Lynne.Stone@gov.bc.ca > wrote:

Attached is a letter from James Davies – Davie Shipyard. It's mostly a thanks for meeting and looking forward to briefing minister on progress in January.

It also includes and invite to tour MV Asterix in January – which of course the minister is not able to do. Not sure if you would like any action on this other than regrets for the minister.

Lynne

Lynne Stone

Executive Assistant to Hon. Claire Trevena Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure

Phone: 778-676-3562

<Dec. 12 - James Davies, Davie Shipbuilding - Thank-you for meeting and invite to visit ship.pdf>